
                                                                 

May 18, 2020 

Western Technology Center plans to reopen facilities today (Monday) with limited access. In 

order to comply with state and local directives, and direction from Oklahoma Department of 

Career and Technical Education, Western Technology Center will reopen with certain guidelines 

in place: 

• Only people with scheduled appointments or class should be on campus. No 

walk-ins at this time will be allowed. 

• Upon entrance at Western Technology Center, touchless temperature checks will 

be conducted before entering the building. 

• A mask that covers the mouth and nose will be required while inside the facility 

or in close proximity to others outside the facilities. 

• CDC guidelines regarding social distancing will be observed. 

• Classes will be limited to no more than 10, including instructional staff. 

• Common areas and break rooms are closed and shared food will remain 

prohibited. 

Distance learning for full time programs will be completed Wednesday, the last day of the 

school year (except for Dental Assisting, Dental Hygiene and Practical Nursing). Students will be 

contacted individually by instructors for access to the campus for skills or certification testing. 

For any additional questions, full-time students are encouraged to contact their instructor. 

All testing will require a scheduled appointment. All testing candidates will be required to wear 

a mask and must wash their hands upon arrival. Candidates will be asked to follow additional 

check-in procedures in order to ensure a secure, clean testing environment. 

Students/instructors/preceptors will be provided documentation to explain the cautionary 

measures for any in-person interaction. 

Western Technology Center is committed to the safety and health of all employees, students, 

and clients.  


